
Public Hearing of the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and 
Financial Services into the Regulation of auditing in Australia held on 09 
December 2019 – Questions on Notice: PwC Australia 

Question 4 (Hansard page 89) per Senator O’Neill 

Have you ever had any breaches of security in relation to audit work performed by PwC offshore service 
delivery centres in Kolkata or Manila? 

PwC Australia is unaware of any privacy breaches relating to either the Kolkata​ or ​ Manila ​ offshore 
service delivery centres​ relating to the audit work performed by them on behalf of PwC Australia. 

Deloitte UK are the auditors of Glencore plc and have held that role since the company was listed.  
PwC Australia is not the auditor of any company in the Glencore group.  
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